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Upcoming Events: 

 
January 21 - No school 
 
January 29 - 5th Grade Fine Arts 
Showcase - Wind Ensemble (during 
class) 
 
February 5 - Pre-UIL Concert and Sight 
Reading Contest at Ryan HS - Wind 
Ensemble and Symphonic Band 
(schedule coming soon) 
 
February 7 - Snare Soiree (Percussion 
students) at Braswell HS 
 
February 13-15 - HS and MS directors 
at the Texas Music Educators 
Association Convention in San 
Antonio.   
 
February 21 - Cluster Concert at BHS 
with our Symphonic Band and Wind 
Ensemble as well as RMS bands. 
6:30pm. 
   
 

 

20 JANUARY 2019 

Dear Navo Band Family-  

Good evening!  I hope you are enjoying your 3 day weekend! I’d like to 

say a big congrats to our 7th grade select band members on their 
performance on Saturday.  They had a fantastic concert!!!  Pictures are 
on the band facebook page! 

Sectional attendance is extremely important.  Please make sure all 

students are at their assigned sectional.  Sectionals for Symphonic Band 
and Wind Ensemble are under the “Our Bands” section of the band 
website.  Please also make sure students are completing any google 
classroom assignments or in sectional assessments.   

Symphonic Band and Wind Ensemble will be working very hard in class 

and outside of class the next few months as we prepare for our Pre-UIL 
and UIL Concert and Sight Reading Contests.   Please check the band 
calendar to make sure these and other important dates are in your 
calendar.   

Have a great week!!!  

Mrs. Anderson  
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